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NYM/2017/0677/LB  Application in respect of Listed Building consent for installation for replacement
timber windows and door at Beadle Cottage, New Road, Robin Hood's Bay.
  The Parish Council supports this application because it is taking the property back to what it should
be.

  
.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish council Clerk)
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